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Crown Prince, Deputy Supreme Commander and First Deputy Prime Minister HRH Prince Salman bin 
Hamad Al Khalifa yesterday received the US Ambassador William Roebuck at Riffa Palace. Shaikh Isa 
bin Salman Al Khalifa attended the meeting. During the meeting, the Deputy King highlighted Bah-
rain’s commitment to continue advancing bilateral relations with the US, adding that Bahrain-US co-
operation and coordination is important to meeting mutual strategic interests.

Palace Electronics participated in ‘This is Bahrain’ Ramadan Ghabga
Joy Alukkas, Chairman & MD, Joyalukkas Group presenting a memento to officials of Blood Donation Center, Latifa Hospital, Dubai 
after organising the group’s 75th blood donation campaign in the hospital.

HH Shaikh Nasser bin Hamad Al Khalifa, Representative of His Majesty the King for Charity 
Works and Youth Affairs, Chairman of the Supreme Council for Youth and Sports, President 
of Bahrain Olympic Committee (BCO), hailed the sponsorship of Infonas Company for the 
activities of the 3rd Nasser bin Hamad Ramadan Sports Games “Nasser 10” which contrib-
uted to the success of the event.  Chairman of Infonas Hamad Al A’amer welcomed in his 
office the Chairman of the High Organising Committee Tawfiq Al Salehi and handed him the 
sponsorship cheque of Nasser 10. Above, Al Salehi, left and Al A’amer

The Gulf Hotel Bahrain Convention & Spa, the Kingdoms leading and Iconic hotel, held its annual Ramadan 
Ghabga for its colleague and families at the hotels exhibition hall. The event was attended by Gulf Hotels Group 
CEO, Garfield Jones, General Manager Rahim Abu Omar and members of the executive management and the 
employees.

Crown Prince, Deputy Supreme Commander and First Deputy Prime Minister HRH Prince Salman bin Hamad Al Khalifa yesterday visited the Majlis of the sons of the late Abdul Karim Ahmed Al Ansari, Al Shaikh Mustafa bin Abdullatif, and the late Abdulla Ahmed Nass. Shaikh Isa bin Salman Al Khalifa accom-
panied HRH during the visits. The Deputy King noted the strong social bonds that underpin Bahrain’s society and form an important element of the Kingdom’s inclusive national identity

Bahrain International Circuit (BIC), hosted a Ramadan Ghabga for members of the national 
media earlier this week. The event at The Gulf Hotel was organised by BIC’s Media and Public 
Relations Department, with the aim of further strengthening the circuit’s relationship with the 
local press. BIC Commercial Director Sherif Al Mahdy was present at the Ghabga, along with 
BIC Media and Public Relations Manager Jassim Al Bardooli and other BIC executives.


